
 

 

Statement Regarding Strangles 

Boneo Park takes bio-security and any threat of a contagious infection very seriously.  In light of 

some recent cases of strangles on local horse properties, and in consultation with our veterinarian, 

we are acting to prevent any infected horses entering our property. 

Effective immediately, any horse that has been to an infected, or suspected to be infected property, 

within the last two weeks, is not permitted to enter Boneo Park.  Any competitors affected by this 

will be given a 50% refund on their entry fees and full refund of stabling/camping fees. 

As a precautionary measure, Boneo Park will also not permit onto our property any horse that is 

showing any of the following symptoms:  High temperature, nasal discharge or swelling under jaw. 

We thank you for your co-operation in maintaining high standards of bio-security at Boneo Park. 
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